
The  only way to be sure EVERY person’s vote counts is by electing the President via the Popular 
vote…………….the electoral college has given us 3 presidents in my lifetime who were NOT elected by the 
people.  The last one may kill democracy in this country……………we can’t have men or women occupying 
the office of the President of the United States by losing the popular vote.  Unfair and 
undemocratic.  We need to pass this legislation here in Oregon. 
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